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This website serves as a multilingual information platform for immigrants in the canton of St.Gallen.

Overall responsibility for the website: Department of Integration and Gender Equality, Office for Social Affairs, Canton of St.Gallen

Project work and editing: Mintegra Foundation, Buchs SG

CMS and technology: Online Consulting AG, Wil SG

Web design: The Ergonomists Usability AG, Zurich ZH
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Data protection hallo.sg.ch

Various authors are responsible for the content. External content to which reference is made by means of a hyperlink is excluded from the services of
the website.

The texts, with the exception of German, are automatically translated by Microsoft Translator.

The Canton of St.Gallen offers this website as a free way to get information. It assumes no responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of the
information. The information is not legally binding. However, if you make decisions based on this information, you do so at your own risk.

The Canton of St.Gallen is not liable for the fact that the functions on this website are error-free, that errors are corrected or that the website is secure.
This website refers to links or connections to other websites that have been set up and are operated by third parties under their own responsibility.

The Canton of St.Gallen accepts no responsibility for damage caused by the use of this website or by the use of information on this website or on
other websites. Such damage can be of a material or non-material nature.

The contents of this website may be transmitted incorrectly or incompletely. The Canton of St.Gallen cannot guarantee that the data exchanged via
this website is confidential and secure, nor that the contents of the website are always and everywhere available. The Canton of St.Gallen reserves the
right to change or delete the content at any time without justification or prior notice.

The content and structure of this website are protected by copyright; all rights are reserved. For objects published on this website and created directly
by the Canton of St.Gallen, the copyright remains solely with the Canton of St.Gallen.

You may reuse the content for private use as long as you cite the source. You may not take over the texts, graphics, sound documents and video
sequences of the Canton of St.Gallen and use them as your own, unless you have written permission from the Canton of St.Gallen.

Contact:  Department of Integration and Gender Equality, Office of Social Affairs,  integration@sg.ch

© 2023 Informationsplattform für Zugewanderte im Kanton St.Gallen
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